
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 3:09 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2020-09-23 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2020-0040 
 
-- Name -- 
Mary Fazzari 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 

 -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
This letter is to include my comments on the proposed increase in the electricity distribution rates.  I 
can't believe that after everything people have been through that you have the audacity to as k for an 
increase.  People have had jobs cut back or eliminated altogether.  This is not the time to ask for an 
increase in any measure.  Maybe $2.81 per month is nothing to you, but it is enough to make me so 
frustrated.  As a single mother of two children with a mortgage and bills I do not appreciate being told 
that I may have an increase in my electricity bill. Please, please do not approve this increase.  
   I can't take it.  I am not happy and there are others, regular people who are finding it difficult still to 
find a job and get back on track.  CERB was great, but you I will have to pay for it come tax time.  Please, 
please I ask you again to reconsider. 
Thank you for your ti 
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